From: Laura Trimingham

To: Kelly Bacon (CD)

Cc: will@saplingwealth.com

Subject: Re: CB-20-00001 Equinox Drive - Conditional Preliminary Approval Letter
Date: Friday, March 6, 2020 10:35:09 AM

Attachments: 621 Equinox Drive LLC Combine Lots.pdf

Hi Kelly,

Thanks for the update. | am attaching a copy of the letter from Jennifer Kramer at Suncadia
Design Review.

I also paid the property taxes in full last week, so hopefully they have received & processed
the check by now.

Have a great weekend!
Cheers,

Laura

On Feb 25, 2020, at 9:37 AM, Kelly Bacon (CD)
<kelly.bacon.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us> wrote:

Good morning,

Attached please find correspondence in regards to your parcel combination application
CB-20-00001. A hard copy of the letter will be mailed out. Please contact me directly
with any questions.

Thank you,

Kelly Bacon

Planner |

Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N. Ruby Street, Ste 2

Ellensburg, WA 98926

Office: (509) 962-7539

Kelly.bacon.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us

Notice: Email sent to Kittitas County may be subject to public disclosure as required by law.
message id: 38eb45916c6dcbdac24bb8719d004al4

<CB-20-00001 Equinox Drive - Letter CPA 2-25-20.pdf><CB-20-00001 Equinox
Drive - Comments PH.pdf><CB-20-00001 Equinox Drive - Comments PW.pdf>
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SUNCADIA

January 31, 2020

621 Equinox Drive, LI.C
3256 Conkling PL W
Seattle, WA 98119

Re: Combining Lots Approval Letter
Lot1-2-90 and 1-2-91
Lot address: 621 Equinox Dtive

Dear Will and Laura,

The Design Review Committee (DRC) has approved the combination of lots 1-2-90 and 1-2-91 in
Suncadia with the following conditions:

1. This lot combination approval lettet from the DRC to Kittitas County is based only upon
the submitted concept tenderings and proposed square footage / lot coverage.

2. The final DRC approval of the combined lot building plans, landscaping plan and building
envelope will be based upon the submitted construction plans pet the existing plan submittal
process for all new construction in Suncadia / Tumble Creek.

We look forward to receiving your plans for DRC review.

Sincerely,
b}a 7@\-‘
Jennifer Kramer, CMCA®, AMS®
Director of Design Review & Residential Construction
Suncadia | Tumble Creek

141 Firehouse Road | Cle Elum WA 98922
P. 509.649.6272 C. 509.304.8196

jkramer(@suncadia.com









